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From: Ashli Badders <abadders@co.kerr.tx.us>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 2:34 PM

To: e

Cc:

Subject: RE: request for septic info for 131 Thrill Hill

Good afternoon, Mr. & Mrs. Eggert:

Apologies for the late response. Thank you for taking the time to outline the timeline of the
property. With your written statement, we will not require for the system to be permitted and
consider the OSSF installed under the 10-acre exception criteria for one single-family dwelling, and

as long all septic components are 100 feet from the property line. Please let us know if you have
any questions. Thank you.

@Al S. Badders

Designated Representative. OS80795
Keww County, Ensironmental Health Director
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